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Why has the city of Lincoln been chosen for the meetings and not somewhere closer to the 4
proposals such as the Lincolnshire Showground, with easier access and free parking?

Why are the deadlines for the Examination during summer school holiday periods when most
people are unable to attend or submit material to the Examining Authority?

The scale and number of these schemes in a short space of time does not enable people to
engage with the process. Why can't these applications be examined as one or significant time
provided between each examination to help residents understand and become involved?

Why have two of the schemes been proposed by the same developer, Island Green Power?

The above aspects are confusing in their own right, but it is made worse by one of the projects
being named West Burton Solar Project and another developer branding their proposal as Gate
Burton Energy Park.

It is easy to see that with these proposals running at roughly the same time, confusion could
prevent any opposition and cause the general public to lose track of where each one is in the
process.

These 4 huge proposals are not the only ones in Lincolnshire (there are many more proposed for
this county). But these are all within a few miles of each other!

This current examination format would be very difficult for us all to follow and participate in and so
we feel we are being unfairly treated and ultimately discriminated against.


